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Thought of the Week 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

During road safety week, children have been learning about the dangers that 
could happen on the road. UKS2 children had worked on performing ‘skits’ on 
accidents that could happen such as, crossing the road without looking, drunk 
driving, using mobile phones while crossing roads and many other dangerous 
situations. Year 2 headed to Common Road and looked at how we should cross 
the road safely. The children learnt the ‘Green Cross Code’ in the classroom and 
then applied their learning outside. During class discussions, the children 
learnt new vocabulary including pelican crossings, islands (on the roads to help 
them cross safely) and the meaning of good pedestrians. Year 3 learnt about 
road safety through videos and acting out different scenarios for safe crossing. 
EYFS and Year 1 looked at road crossing through play. Teachers set up objects 
and ‘roads’ in the playground and the children role played crossing the road. 
They also played interactive games on road safety and learnt to ‘expect the 
unexpected’. As a whole school, we learnt to be more aware of the different 
hazards on the road and to make good choices. During the week, the whole 
school took part in ‘Stand out for Safety’ and brought in lovely fluorescent 
decorated bags, so they were more visible to the traffic on the road.  

Newsletter produced by Dheer Shah and Swaraj Ratra (6CC). 
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